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1. RECENT AND UP-COMING ISSUES.  
17.2 Regular Archaeology Issue. Published April 2021. Five articles plus the 
report of the Canadian Institute in Greece for 2017; one item in “Echos du 
Monde Classique” (the Latin winner of the first translation contest); six 
book reviews. 
17.3 Regular Issue. At the press. Three articles; two review articles; three 
items in “Echos du Monde Classique”; eight book reviews. Author’s proofs 
have been sent to the authors. 
18.1 Special Issue. Report on the site of Eleon. Guest editors Brendan Burke 
and Bryan Burns; six book reviews. 
18.2 Regular Archaeology Issue. 
18.3 Regular Issue. Two articles are lined up for this issue. 

 
2. PUBLICATION SCHEDULE. 

We expect to send the files for 18.1 to the press in the second week of May. 
The files for 18.2 will go at the end of July. We hope that 18.3 will be sent not 
long after 18.2 and that we will be back on track with volume 19. 

 
3. SUBMISSION AND ACCEPTANCE RATES 

Between May 2020 and late April 2021, Mouseion received 12 “regular” 
submissions. Of these five are from Canada, two from the US, two from 
Italy and one each from Greece, Ukraine and Great Britain. Of these, six are 
still in process, three have been accepted, and three have been rejected. Of 
seven submissions, which were received before May 2020 but upon which 
no decision had been made before the last AGM, two were accepted, one 
was “revise and resubmit” and four were rejected.  
Myles McCallum has received four archaeological submissions (although 
another is expected). Of these one was accepted, one was “revise and 
resubmit” and two were rejected. This rate is lower than normal and may be 
due to the lack of fieldwork last year. 
  

4. MOUSEION COLLOQUIUM 
Ten papers based on the colloquium held at Saint Mary’s University in 
November 2019 are now due in June 2021. 
 
 



5. ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION SYSTEM 
The editors met with Antonia Pop of the Press before Christmas to discuss 
an electronic submission system for the journal. The proposal seems 
excellent to the editors and will facilitate the refereeing process greatly. We 
have begun working to set the system up. The editors will make an 
announcement on the CAC News Page when the system is ready to launch. 

 
6. CHANGE IN BOARD MEMBERSHIP 

Guy Chamberlain has resigned from the editorial board of Mouseion. He 
has served both as the editor for French language submissions and for 
Roman history (more recently for Roman history alone). The editors will 
miss his good humour and his good sense and thank him for his long 
service on the editorial board. 
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